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Office of Hearings and Appeals
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development

Washington, D.C. 20470-0001

February 23, 2012

Keel N. Hall
15 Waterford Place
Goose Creek, SC 29445-5703

Philip A. Kesaris, Esq.
U.S. Department of Housing
and Urban Development
1250 Maryland Ave. S.W. Suite 200

Washington, DC 20024

Re: Keel N. Hall
HUDALJ 12-F-022-PF/1 I

Dear Parties:

This letter acknowledges receipt of the Government’s Notice of Withdrawal of

Complaint in the above-entitled matter. The matter has been closed in our files.

Sinc rely,

cket Clerk



UNITED STATES Of AMERICA
DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE LAW JUDGES

GOVERNMENT’S NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF COMPLAINT
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On February 9, 2012, the United States Department of Housing and Urban Development

(“HUD”) issued a complaint to Respondent Keel N. Hall and also simultaneously filed the

complaint with the Office of Administrative Law Judges, as required by 24 C.f.R. § 28.25(a).

To date, HUD has been unable to properly serve the complaint on Respondent in the manner

required by 24 C.F.R. § 28.25(a). Accordingly, HUD is hereby withdrawing the complaint.’

Dated: February 21, 2012

[ip A.,I(esaris, Esq.
Office of General Counsel
U.S. Department of HUD
Portals Building, Suite 200
1250 Maryland Avenue, SW
Washington, DC 20024
Telephone: (202) 245-4130
Email: Philip.a.kesarishud.gov

‘In the event that MUD is able to properly serve a new complaint on Keel N. Hall in the future, it will file that new
complaint (under a new OGC Case Number) with the Office of Administrative Law Judges at that time.
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U.S. DEPARTMENT Of HOUSING
AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT,

Petitioner,

v.

KEEL N. HALL,

Respondent.

HUDALJ 12-F-022PF/1 1
OGC Case No. l0-36-6-P


